
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Port Freeport (Owner) will accept sealed bids until 2:00 PM on July 18, 2019, at the Port Freeport 
Administration office located at 1100 Cherry St. for the contract for “Dole Asphalt Repairs 2019”, at 
Port Freeport, Freeport, Texas. 
 
All interested parties are invited to address bids to: 
 

Phyllis Saathoff, Executive Director/ CEO 
Port Freeport 

1100 Cherry St. 
Freeport, Texas 77541 

(979) 233-2667 
 

Please indicate your bid package as a “SEALED BID.” 
 
Copies of the Contract Documents, Specifications and Drawings are on file at: 
  

(Owner) 
Port Freeport 

1100 Cherry St. 
Freeport, Texas 77541 

 
 
This will be a unit price contract with the approximate quantities as follows: 
 

• Sawcut, remove and replace approximately 10,500 SF of asphalt and cement stabilized base to a 
depth of 18” 

 
 
They may be examined at the above locations, or a hard copy will be furnished to prospective 
contractors or suppliers.   
 
 
For additional information, contact:  

Nicholas Malambri, P.E. 
Port Freeport 
979-233-2667 ext. 4319 

 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept any bids deemed advantageous. 


